





November 23, 2019

A Message from Majid Jowhari, MP

As the Member of Parliament for Richmond Hill, I am honored to recognize all those commemorating the 86th Anniversary of Holodomor here in Toronto.

I would like to thank the Ukrainian Canadian Congress for organizing the commemorative service in remembrance of the millions of lives lost during the Holodomor. This event reminds us all that we must remain ever vigilant to ensure that such crimes against humanity are never repeated.

I commend the organizers and the volunteers for your tireless efforts and contributions in organizing this event, and ensuring we never forget.

Sincerely,

Majid Jowhari, MP Richmond Hill